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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to register my total disapproval of EDFs proposals at Sizewell C. My family have
lived for generations in Suffolk and I fear that my children and their future children will
have the natural habitat around Sizewell destroyed by EDFs planned expansion. RSPB
Minsmere is a haven for wildlife and protected species and I cannot believe the wanton
destruction which Sizewell C will cause to the natural habitat. It will totally spoil the
landscape, landscape which is currently appealing to tourists who come to enjoy the
beautiful Suffolk coast. The impact on tourism and on the environment is most severe and
I urge the planning inspectorate to reject EDFs plans forthwith. 

Rachel Stanley




